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August 9, 2010

John G. Koch
Flaster/Greenberg PC
1810 Chapel Ave., West
Cherry Hill, NJ 8002

Re:  The ABA-EPA Law Office Climate Challenge
Dear Mr. Koch:

On behalf of the Section of Environment, Energy, and Resources (SEER) of the
American Bar Association (ABA), | want to congratulate Flaster/Greenberg PC for
participating in the ABA-EPA Law Office Climate Challenge (Law Office Climate
Challenge).

By virtue of your enroliment in the Best Practices for Office Paper Mangement
component as a partner for Cherry, Hill, NJ; Philadelphia, PA; and Trenton, NJ;
your law firm and its offices has become a Law Office Climate Challenge Partner,
and SEER is pleased to recognize you as such and list you on our web-page,
http://www.abanet.org/environ/climatechallenge/partners.shiml

The environmental sustainability movement is emerging throughout the length
and breadth of our nation. The Law Office Climate Challenge gives the legal
profession the opportunity to be a leader in this national movement. By setting an
example of environmental stewardship through participation in the Law Office
Climate Challenge, your firm will inspire more of our colleagues, our clients, and
our communities to take important action towards environmental sustainability.

If you have any questions about the program, please direct them to Daniel
Eisenberg, ABA SEER Air Quality Committee, DEisenberg@bdlaw.com
(202) 789-6046.

Again, congratulations on meeting the challenge.

Very truly yours,

Steven G. McKinney
Section Chair



